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Good afternoon: 

 

 

This is Greg Norton calling from Loch Lomond School, with a few updates regarding upcoming events at 

Loch Lomond School for Monday, June 21st – Friday, June 25th.  

 

Grade 5 Parents/Caregivers are advised that on Wednesday, June 23rd our Grade 5 homeroom classes 

will participate in the annual “Moving-On” celebration. Unfortunately, due to COVID-19 restrictions, 

families are unable to attend the celebration in person. We will be hosting a Virtual Moving-On 

celebration this school year where Grade 5 families can watch. We hope you will tune into the event and 

celebrate your child’s success as they embark on the next part of their educational journey. All families 

are invited to login to the Microsoft Teams link which will be sent to Parents/Caregivers on Tuesday, 

June 22nd. Please note that the “Moving-On” celebration will be recorded for families to view later. 

 

We can now confirm that the 2020-2021 Loch Lomond School Yearbooks will be distributed to all 

students who placed an order on Thursday, June 24th.  

 

The 2021-2022 Loch Lomond School Supply List for Grades K-2 and Grades 3-5 have now been published 

to our Loch Lomond School website under the Parent Information drop down key or by following this 

link: https://secure1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/district8/schools/lochlomond/Pages/Parent%20Information.aspx 

 

Parents/Caregivers are reminded to submit student fees for the 2020-2021 school year if they have not 

already done so. Student fees can be paid using SchoolCashOnline https://asd-s.schoolcashonline.com/ 

or by visiting the school office. Student fees are $30 per student or $60 for families with two or more 

children.  

 

Tuesday, June 22nd every homeroom class will celebrate a classmate as we present our monthly “ROAR 

Award” certificates. These special recognition awards celebrate deserving students who best exemplify 

our ROAR motto – Respecting Others & Accepting Responsibility. Certificate recipients are also 

consistently kind, ready to learn and participate positively. 

 

Wednesday, June 23rd we will recognize our Grade 5 students in a virtual “Moving-On” celebration 

starting at 9:00 a.m. This casual recognition assembly will conclude at approximately 10:00 a.m., with a 

brief reception to follow for our Grade 5 homeroom bubbles. Grade 5 students will also be treated to a 

pizza lunch on this “Moving-On’ Day.  

 

Thursday, June 24th will feature our Annual Fun Day. The fun day event will respect homeroom bubbles 

where students in K-2 will participate in a series of field games starting at 8:30 a.m. and our 3-5 students 

participate in their activity beginning at 10:30 a.m. A cold treat will also be made available to all 

students and a pizza lunch will be delivered to each homeroom class. Students are reminded to wear 

sunscreen and bring water bottles to stay sun-safe and well hydrated.  

 

Friday, June 25th is the last day of classes for students and homeroom teachers will distribute the third 

and final Home Report Card for the 2020-2021 school year. Any Home Report Cards not distributed, due 

to a student absence, will be available for pick-up in the school administrative office on June 24th and 

25th. Please be reminded that Friday, June 25th is a full day.  

 
 
Yours in Education, 
 

 

Greg Norton 

Principal 
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